Wayne Attwood

Please e advised that I oppose any weakening of the established regulations. Great progress has
been made in cleaning up the Spokane River, and any step back from the existing rules would be a
step in the wrong direction. Allowing those polluters to set their own rules would be like the fox
guarding the henhouse. And the wildlife that live in the river or those who depend on it for their
needs must be brought into consideration Returning the River to its natural pristeen state would be
the goal we should all aim for.



